

Motivate! 3 REVISION U2

NAME: _____ CLASS: _____

SCORE: 42 points

VOCABULARY: IT ACTIVITIES and JOBS : Write one word to complete the sentences.

- a, This camera takes _____ photos – it's easy to put them on the computer.
- b, My mum works as a _____. She's a detective.
- c, When I leave school, I want to be a _____ so I can help people when they are unwell.
- d, I want to use the internet. Can I use your computer to go _____?
- e, I need a paper copy of this. Can you _____ the document for me?
- f, Diana's _____. She writes stories for the newspaper.
- g, My uncle's _____ and he works in parliament for the government.
- h, A _____ is a person who makes houses.
- i, An _____ is in our house putting in new cables and lights.
- j, Lots of people _____ comments on my travel blog every day.
- k, This is what you do when you put something on the internet. _____

11 pts.

GRAMMAR:

1, Complete the dialogue with one of the these words

asked	was	was	were	did	did
-------	-----	-----	------	-----	-----

- A: I _____ on TV last night!
- B: Really? What _____ you doing?
- A: I _____ walking down the street when this journalist asked to speak to me.
- B: Why _____ he do that?
- A: She, actually. She _____ me a question about teenagers and computers.
- B: What _____ you say?

6pts.

2, Correct the mistakes.

- a, What time did you went home? _____
- b, We meeted our friends at the station last night. _____
- c, They was very selfish. _____
- d, I not did my homework last night. _____

4pts.

3, Write the questions using the words in brackets.

- a, (you / study / last / night / when / I / call) _____
- b, (they / have / any / homework / yesterday) _____
- c, (who / be / your / teacher / last / year) _____
- d, (which / photos / we / upload / last / month) _____

4pts

4, Make the sentences negative.

- a, Karen bought a lot of new clothes. _____
- b, He was an electrician. _____
- c, They lived in France. _____

d, We were surfing the internet. _____

4pts.

5, Read the answers. Write the questions using the words in brackets.

a, (Sharon / write / this / blog) _____?

Yes, she did.

b, (what / they / do / at / five o'clock / yesterday) _____?

They were surfing the internet.

c, I was at home (where / be / you / last / night) _____?

I was at home.

d, (I / see / other / shoes / please/ can) _____?

Yes, here you are.

4pts.

READING COMPREHENSION

Read the text and answer the questions. Write answers.

Back to the future

When our grandparents were watching *Star Trek* in the 1960s, Captain Kirk's communicator was just science fiction. But today, we use mobile phones just like them. It's no coincidence. Many scientists got their ideas from science fiction. In *Minority Report* (2002), Tom Cruise wore special gloves to operate a computer while he was searching for criminals. Today, we can do the same to play video games. Microsoft's *Kinect* will read your movements, so you don't need a controller to operate it!

In 1982's *Blade Runner*, Harrison Ford's character travelled through a future Los Angeles. There were advertisements with videos everywhere. People didn't have these in the 1980s, but now they are all over the world. Unfortunately, many of the companies in these adverts don't exist any more, including airline Pan-Am.

In the same film, Ford used a retina scanner to examine eyes. Twenty-five years later, UK airports use retina scanners to identify passengers on planes.

However, new technology isn't always successful. In *Total Recall* (1990), people were passing through an X-ray machine that identified anyone with a gun. Today, we've got this technology too, and it is used in some airports. Many people don't like the machines because they take pictures where you can see through people's clothes.

So, predicting the future is a difficult business, and films don't always get it right. A classic example is *Back to the Future Part II* (1989) where people were riding flying skateboards in 2015! This sounds ridiculous to us now, but when the film came out, many people believed that flying skateboards already existed!

1 What idea did scientists get from *Star Trek*? _____

2 What part of his body did Tom Cruise use to control a computer in *Minority Report*? _____

3 What technology appeared in *Blade Runner* that is used today? _____

4 What did the machine in *Total Recall* look for? _____

4pts.

LISTENING COMPREHENSION:

Listen to Track 03 and answer the questions. Underline the correct answer.

1 When did Liam's mum join Facebook?

last year

last week

today

yesterday

2 How does Liam's mum know Julia?

They are friends.

They have children at the same school.

They were at the same school.

They work together at the supermarket.

3 What job does Jason Meere do?

He's an actor.

He's an artist.

He's a journalist.

He's a politician.

4 What was Harriet O'Connor like when she was a teenager?

adventurous

confident

lazy

shy

5 What does Liam upload?

a comment

a blog entry

a photo

a video clip

5pts.